
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings to you,  

Monday, 02nd October 2023 is “Gandhi Jayanti”. As per the Central Government advisory issued a few 

years back the schools are expected to celebrate Gandhi Jayanti through “Special Assembly” & 

“Prarthana Sabha” on this day. As we had already planned for the same this year for the students of 

grade VI onwards, therefore Monday, 02nd October 2023 students to come to school for the same. 
 

Note:-    

1. Students also to appear for their exam on this date as shared in the revised schedule dated 24-09-2023.  
 

Thanking You, 
Regards, 
 

 
Mrs. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 
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